
 

Office News:  

November is a busy month as we prepare for colder weather and embrace the values of 
kindness, remembrance, and community. 

Please note that the center will be closed on Monday, November 11th for 
Remembrance Day. We encourage families to take this time to reflect 
on the importance of the day and share the meaning of remembrance 
with your children in an age-appropriate way. We’ll be doing our part 
with special crafts and discussions during the week to help children 
understand the significance. 

As the days get colder, it’s important that children are dressed appropriately for outdoor 
play. Please make sure your child brings a warm coat, hat, mittens, scarf, and boots 
each day. It’s also a good idea to send an extra pair of socks and gloves in case items get 
wet during play. We want the children to enjoy their time outside while staying warm and 
safe! 

Caterpillar Room:  

This month we are going to talk about Remembrance Day, snow and winter, Music and 

multicultural. 

Butterfly Room:  

We are really happy to have Avonlea’s little brother joining us. We are going to have lots of fun 

with Mr. Elias. Emma is leaving us. We are going to miss your beautiful smile in this class. Our 

topics to explore this month are nursery rhymes, multicultural, snow and Remembrance Day. 

Ladybug Room:  

Our Theme for November is clock and time, Remembrance Day, fruits, winter and snow. Seeing a 

friend leave us is never fun. We are going to say goodbye to Olivia and wish her all the best. 

Emma is joining in the LadyBug room. 

Bunny Room: 

This month we will be talking about Remembrance Day, family and numbers (1-10). Ryan is leaving 

us to join Major League in Dino room. 

Dinosaur Room: 

This month we are going to talk about Remembrance Day, food and nutrition, children’s book week 

and change of seasons. 

We are going to have lots of fun with Mr. Ryan as he is joining us this month.
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